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MINUTES 
CANBY PLANNING COMMISSION – WORK SESSSION 

7:00 PM – January 25, 2010  
City Hall Conference Room – 182 Holly Street 

 
PRESENT: Chair Dan Ewert, Vice Chair Jan Milne, Commissioners Sean Joyce, John 

Proctor, Misty Slagle and Randy Tessman  
 
ABSENT: Chuck Kocher 
 
STAFF: Bryan Brown, Planning Director; and Jill Thorn, Planning Staff 
 
OTHERS City Councilor/ Planning Commission Liaison Brian Hodson  
PRESENT:  
 
The purpose of the Work Session was to discuss Planning Commission Policies and 
Procedures. 
 
Chair Ewert asked the two new members, John Proctor and Randy Tessman to introduce 
themselves to the group. 
 
Bryan Brown introduced the draft Planning Commission Policies and Procedures to the group.  
The Commission reviewed the document. 
 
 
 


